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BFX for Linux on Intel servers (H801) Release 3.4.1 is a feature release and is available for 
download. This release is available as a no-charge upgrade to H801 customers of record. 
 
Refer to the Support Table on the www.netex.com support website for a listing of the various 
Linux distributions on which H801 has been tested. 
 
 
FEATURES/ENHANCEMENTS ADDED WITH H801 RELEASE 3.4.1 
 
Secure jobfile transfer support has been added with this release. Refer to the Update Summary in 
the H801 Release 3.4.1 Memo to Users for a description of all new features and updates. 
 
 
OPERATIONAL/PROCEDURAL IMPACT 
 
H801 Release 3.3 and newer no longer requires a software key to make it operational. Refer to 
the Prerequisites listed in the H801 Release 3.4.1 Memo-to-Users prior to installation. 
 
 
DOCUMENTATION UPDATES 
 
Updated product documentation: 
  * H801 Bulk File Transfer (BFX) for Linux Systems 
       Release 3.4.1 Memo-to-Users 
  * HXX1 Bulk File Transfer (BFX) Utility for UNIX Operating Systems 
       Release 3.4 Software Reference Manual 
 
Check for new versions of documentation at www.netex.com by clicking on the ‘Support’ tab, 
then selecting your hardware platform under ‘Products’, then clicking on ‘Docs’ in the entry for 
this product release. 
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RECENT UPDATES 
 
Check for product updates at www.netex.com by clicking on the ‘Support’ tab, then selecting 
your hardware platform under ‘Products’, then clicking on ‘Updates’ in the entry for this product 
release. If any updates are listed, follow the installation recommendations. 
 
 
DOWNLOAD PROCEDURE 
 
Customers of record may download H801 Release 3.4.1. Download instructions can be obtained 
by contacting support@netex.com. Be sure to identify your company name in the request, the 
product being requested (H801), and contact information, including a name and telephone 
number. 
 
 
END OF SUPPORT  
 
Consistent with our support policy, support for prior releases of H801 will end on December 30, 
2013. 
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